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Public Hearing Notice

In accordance with the provisions of the Town of Carver Zoning by Law, the Carver Planning Board will hold a public hearing on

May 24, 2016 at 7:00 PM 

In the Carver Town Hall, Meeting Room #1
On the application of Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. requesting a Special Permit and Site Plan Review pursuant to Sections 3100, 3580 and 5300 of the Carver Zoning by Law, located at 19C Ward Street in Carver, MA (assessors Map 120-6-0-R) to allow a ground mounted solar power generating facility of approximately 2.77 mW in a Residential/Agricultural District.
Any persons interested and wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place designated.  A copy of the plan is on file at the Planning Department and may be reviewed during normal business hours.
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